RECENT

VISITORS

Shown above, are some of our recent visitors.
They are, left to right: Harry H. Straus, Jr., M.
L C. Gary, Mr. S. B. Fuller, Mr. J. A. Few, Mz,
U. F. Barus, Arthur Loeb, and R. E. Matthews.
Messrs, Gary, Fuller, and Barus are with Geiry
Tobacco Company; and Mr. Few is with the Do-
mestic Turkish Tobacco Development.

At lefs, left ro wright: Mr. E. L. Cone. Mr.
F. S. Best, and Mr. C. M. Foster. Mr. Foster is Pres-
ident of the Southern Straw Manufacturing Com-
pany of Atlanta, Ga., and Mr, Cone is Vice Presi-
dent and treasurer.

My, C. N. Aten, Vice President of U. S. Tobacco
Company recently visited Ecusta. He is shown
below (cemter) with R. E. Matthews (left) and
Jack Pepper (right).
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